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November 4, 2016 

VIA IBFS 

Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 Attention: International Bureau 

Re: CTC Communications Corp. - Withdrawal/Surrender of Signaling Point 
Code Authorization  

Dear Secretary Dortch: 

 CTC Communications Corp. (“CTC”) by this notification letter hereby withdraws/surrenders 
the International Signaling Point Code (“ISPC”) authorization granted by the International 
Bureau on July 7, 2004 under File No. SPC-NEW-20040409-00010. CTC no longer requires 
its ISPC and is returning it to the International Telecommunications Union (“ITU”) Tele-
communications Standardization Bureau (“TSB”) for reassignment.  CTC is authorized to 
provide international global facilities-based and resale services per authority granted in 
File No. ITC-214-20040708-00260.   
 
This letter is being filed electronically via MyIBFS.  Please direct any questions to the 
undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Joshua M. Bobeck 

Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr. 
Joshua M. Bobeck 
 
Counsel to CTC Communications Corp. 


